








Hi Ms. Rivas, 
We are the planners working with the 6-Toed Cat. I’m afraid the information your neighbor gave you is 
incorrect.  
 
The proposal is to eliminate the gift shop. The area where the gift shop is now will just become part of 
the restaurant. We are not expanding any seating outside, front or back. We are not seeking to expand 
hours, we are offering to limit them. We are also agreeing to limit outside and inside sound and have no 
live music. 
 
If there is anything we could do that would allow you to support, please let me know. If there is a good 
time to speak on the phone or in person, if you’d prefer, I would appreciate the opportunity. 
 
Thanks and best regards.  
 
Owen 

 




